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January 27, 2025 

Lisa Moore 
Chairperson, Board of Directors 
Providence Creek Academy 
273 West Duck Creek Road 
Clayton, DE 19938 

Dear Ms. Moore 

The Department of Education has received your minor charter modification application to add 
military-connected youth to Providence Creek Academy’s list of enrollment preferences. This 
modification falls within the range for a “minor modification” as defined by 14 DE Admin. Code 
275.9.9.1.9. 

Your minor modification request to add this preference has been approved. 

If you have any questions about this approval, please contact Leroy Travers at (302) 735-4020. 

Sincerely, 

Mark Holodick, Ed.D. 
Secretary of Education 

cc:   Denise Stouffer, Head of School 
Kim D. Klein, Associate Secretary, Operations Support 

   Leroy Travers, Director, Charter School Office  


